
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: Community Feedback on Zebra Crossing Installation  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide community 

feedback regarding the recent installation of zebra crossings in our 

neighborhood.  

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative to enhance pedestrian 

safety. The zebra crossings have made a noticeable impact on the ease of 

navigating our streets, particularly for families with young children and 

seniors.  

However, there are some concerns that I would like to bring to your 

attention:  

1. **Visibility**: Some crossings are not adequately marked, making it 

difficult for drivers to see them, especially during poor weather 

conditions.  

  

2. **Driver Awareness**: It appears that not all drivers are aware of the 

crossings or are not yielding to pedestrians as required.  

3. **Maintenance**: Several crossings have already begun to fade and 

require re-painting to maintain their visibility.  

We encourage the city to consider implementing additional signage and 

public awareness campaigns to educate drivers and increase compliance 

with pedestrian right-of-way laws.  

Thank you for your attention to these matters. We appreciate your efforts 

to improve our community's safety and would be happy to discuss this 

further.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Community Member/Concerned Resident] 


